BUTILITIES BENTON UTILITIES

BENTON BENTON, ARKANSAS

June 10, 2021

Arkansas Department of Energy and Environment
NPDES Water Division

5301 North Shore Drive

North Little Rock, AR 72018

RE: NPDES Permit No. AR0036498 AFIN 63-00063
EPA Form 2A Additional Testing Requirements

Dear Mr. Lawrence,

This letter is to address the additional testing requirements per EPA Application Form 2A (Form#
3510-2A).

The additional testing not already required by the NPDES permit. that needed to be conducted
within 75 days of the effective date of the permit (April 1, 2021) will not be completed in time
(June 14, 2021). This error was due to an overlook of the requirement by the treatment plant.
However, all NPDES permit requirements have been conducted and reported since the effective
date of the permit.

The additional testing requirements are scheduled to be conducted the week of June 13", The
testing will be performed by American Interplex (Little Rock, Arkansas) with Benton Utilities

assisting with sample collection and transport.

Upon receiving the results. the information will be immediately sent to the Office of Water Quality
(Division of Environmental Quality).

Further action will be done as directed by the Office of Water Quality.

Please give me a call should there be any questions or concerns.

WASTEWATER TREATMENT MANAGER - 616 W. HAZEL STREET - BENTON, ARKANSAS 72015 - 501-776-5982



Sincerely,

[l

Gregory Becker
Wastewater Treatment Manager

Benton Utilities
616 W Hazel St

Benton, AR 72015
Phone: 501-776-5982
Fax: 501-776-5974



